
 

 

Rotary Club of Hertford 
Meeting Activities and Events 

March 14, 2023  

Club Officers 
President 

Bob Bennett 
President-Elect 

Henry House 
Vice President 

TBD 
Secretary 

Bob Bennett 
Treasurer 

Micki Levine 
Past Presidents 

Tim Brinn 
Sandy Stevenson 

Club Directors 
Club Service 

Joe Easterwood 
Community Service 

TBD 
International Service 
Karen Throckmorton 
Youth & Vocational 

Services 
Viktor Modic 

Public Relations 
Mike Cantin 

District # 7720 
Club # 6109 

Quote of the Day 
“Little league baseball 
is a very good thing 
because it keeps the 
parents off the 
streets.” 

--Yogi Berra 

Guests 
Diane Cangemi & Jill Cohen   
 Guest Speakers 

Member Birthdays 
None 

Member Anniversaries 
None 

Wedding Anniversaries 
None 

Program Schedule 
03/21 Tim Brinn (SOM) 
03/28 Assembly  

04/04 Carlton Davenport 
04/11 Lee Duncan 
04/18 Brenda H-White 
(SOM) 
04/25 Henry House 

Attendance 
Members Present            12 
Attendance %                   50 

 
 
 

  

Opening Activities 

Bob opened the meeting at 7:00 am.  Members 
recited the Pledge of Allegiance, sang God Bless 
America, then Bob gave the Invocation. 

     Announcements 
* Reminder Hunger Heroes 
* Mar 31 – Trip to USCG Station (7:45) 
* Apr 12 – Social at the Tap House (6:00 – 8:00) 
* Apr 22 – Pancake Breakfast & Dine, Drink, & Dance 
* Apr 25 – Volunteering at Special Olympics 
competition 

Program 
Winfield presented Diane Cangemi and Jill Cohen, 
Director, and President of the Chamber of Commerce, 
respectively.  Before turning the program over to 
them he noted the good cover article in the latest 
Rotary Magazine about Chris Kolenda.  He also 
brought some travel books which are worth the read, 
and available to borrow.  Finally, he encouraged 
everyone to plan a trip to see our country.  Jill spoke 
first, mentioning her education background and 
where she came from.  However, her talk focused on 
rebuilding the Chamber since some turmoil which 
occurred last spring.  With the help of Patrick 
Morrisey, they went back and rebuilt the membership 
list, which is still growing.  She stated that they are 
seeking a more diverse membership.  Diane spoke 
about her efforts to build that membership and a 
good database.  Besides having a Halloween event in 
Oct., they put up a billboard on Hwy. 17 promoting 
Hertford.  Currently, she is working on a Dog Festival, 
that will occur at the Rec. Center on April 1st. 

Concluding Activities 
*  Happy Bucks:  Micki, Brenda, Sandy & Bron 
*  50/50 Raffle:  Micki won & donated it to the Club. 
*  Members recited the 4-Way Test. 
*  The meeting adjourned at 7:55 am.   

Respectfully submitted by Bob. 


